
It is great to be back! 
It is great to be back! Welcome to all our wonderful new students who have 
fitted straight in.  

Thank you all for your 
patience and support with 
stationary and uniforms. If 
you are struggling to get 
uniforms don’t forget you can 
order online with The 
Warehouse or go and and 
place a order at the service 
desk. We do have the odd 
size available at school. 

We will be having a Family & 
Friends BBQ this Thursday the 8th (5:30 pm - 6:30 pm). This is a great 
chance to touch base with your child’s teacher and we will be there to help 
people connect to Seesaw, ClassDojo and Schoolstream.  

If you wish to connect to our wi-fi while on school grounds call in and see Mr 
Dufty in the office. 

This week we have Waitangi Day. Please be aware that Ebbett Park School 
will be closed on Tuesday 6th February.  
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Seesaw 
A free app to access 
your students learning 
and experiences while 
at Ebbett Park School. 

ClassDojo 
A free app to we use 
to reward students 
and an easy way to 
communicate with 
your child’s teacher. 

Schoolstream 
A free app for us to 
share notices, for 
parents to sign 
permission slips and 
to inform us of your 
child’s absence. 

WEBSITE 
Our website has all the information 

you need. 

FACEBOOK 
We use Facebook to share the 

awesomeness! 
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Swimming 
Every class has two swimming sessions each week. This is an 
important part of our class programme. If your child is unable to 
swim please inform the classroom 
teacher.  

Room 2 - Tuesday & Thursday 
Room 3 - Tuesday & Thursday 
Room 4 - Wednesday & Friday 
Room 5 - Monday & Thursday 
Room 6 - Wednesday & Friday 
Room 7 - Wednesday & Friday 
Room 8 - Tuesday and Thursday 

Being Sun smart 
With our hot Hawke’s Bay sun our students must been wearing a sunhat 
when outside. We have sun hats available in the office to purchase. They 
are also available at the Warehouse and Kmart. Students at Ebbett Park 
School wear a navy blue bucket or wide brimmed hat. 

Book of Winners Week 1 

Congratulations to our Week 1 ‘Book of Winners”. What an outstanding week. Tearoa, Hayley, Waylyn, 
Makaire, Tineesha, Manaia, Aiden and Cherie.
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